
CEAL Statistics Committee 2014/2015 Annual Report  

  

I. Work Completed  

The CEAL Statistics Committee offered two online workshops on CEAL Online Statistics in  
September, 2014.  
  

• 09/25/2014  
The Workshop “Introduction to CEAL Online Statistics I” was for CEAL members as well  
as anyone interested in learning more about statistical data collected by the CEAL Statistics data
base on East Asian libraries and collections in North America.  
More information about this workshop: http://kuscholarworks.ku.edu/handle/1808/15260.  52      
registered, 35 participated. 
  

• 09/30/2014  
“Introduction to CEAL Online Statistics II" was an advanced demonstration and stats data interpr
etation for CEAL statistics coordinators and collection managers who collect, input, and  
maintain institutional data.  
More information about this workshop: http://kuscholarworks.ku.edu/handle/1808/15261, 35  
registered, 27 participated. 
  

• 11/7/2014  
An additional training was conducted for staff of a library who couldn't attend the workshop. 
  

• CEAL Statistics annual data collection 
10/1/2014 - 12/19/2014 data collection and verification  
12/20/2014 - 1/20/2015 data compilation, verification, and correction 
  

• CEAL Statistics annual report was published in No. 160 JEAL, February 2015. A total of 
53 libraries participated, 43 completed all tables.  
It is archived at: https://kuscholarworks.ku.edu/handle/1808/17117 
  
II. CEAL Statistics Repository and Usage Stats (10/2012-3/2015) 
 
 CEAL Statistics (Council on East Asian Libraries)  
  

Item Views: 4353 
File Downloads: 6488 
Items 41 
Average downloads per item: 158 

  
 
 

http://kuscholarworks.ku.edu/handle/1808/15260
http://kuscholarworks.ku.edu/handle/1808/15261
https://kuscholarworks.ku.edu/handle/1808/17117
http://hdl.handle.net/1808/10116


 
 
III. Work in Process 
 
CEAL Stats application is currently being migrated from a Windows server to a cPanel Server an
d MySQL database because the host library will stop supporting Windows servers in the near fut
ure.  Hope the transition will work smoothly.  
  
IV. Committee Membership 
 
Committee member, Calvin Hsu, resigned from the committee effective 03/21/2014 due to  
personal reasons.  The Committee is planning to recruit a new member to replace Calvin. 
 
In late February, 2015, Vickie Doll was reappointed to serve as Chair of the Statistics Committee 
from 03/2015-03/2018.  Wen-ling Liu remains as member of the Committee.  
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